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Walking Bus tomorrow 
Join us tomorrow Friday 27th June for the last walking bus of the
year. The weather looks set to be kind. We have drivers for every
stop. List of these attached.
Thank you to everyone who supported the bus throughout the year,
either by leading from a stop, greeting us at the school gates,
coordinating the groups at the playground or simply by participating
every once in a while on one of the walks.
We are always looking for new 'drivers'. Please keep this in mind for
next year.



Pride Day
Tomorrow we invite all the children to
come to school wearing their brightest
rainbow colours to celebrate PRIDE. 

We will have our final school assembly
tomorrow morning - it would be so lovely to
see all the children brightly dressed
tomorrow on the walking bus too.  

Add Answers Here:



UnaFest
We had a wonderful schoolfest on
Monday to mark Una’s retirement.
Thank you to Katie and Anna for
organising the day and to the parents
for helping out. An extra special
thank you to Maureen for tie-dying
200+ t-shirts for the occasion.  



UnaFest fun 
We had facepainting, karaoke, a chill out zone and a friendship bracelet making zone!

Add Message Here:

Add Message Here:



We had drawing, dancing and
icecream too!



Our storyteller blew us away with
his tales of humour, excitement and
fun! He was a big hit. We have
already invited him back to our
school next year! 

Niall de Búrca



Class of 2025 
Yesterday, our amazing Rang 6 graduated
from our lovely school. They truly are a
remarkable group of children, and we will
miss them dearly. A sincere and heartfelt
thank you to their families for all the
support they have given us over the
years. We wish them all the best as
they embark upon on their next exciting
chapter!



Class of 2025 



Yoga with Gráinne
Today Rang 1 -5 participated in yoga

sessions with Gráinne. They all had a great
time. The feedback from the children has
been so lovely. We have invited her back

next year too! 



Important Info
School closes tomorrow
 11.50am for JI and SI  

12pm for Rang 1-6
See you all again on Aug 28  th



Míle buíochas
Well done to everyone on a great year. The children in our school are absolutely
wonderful. We love working here with your children, supporting them and guiding

them - putting our all into making this school a happy and safe place for all. Thank
you for your support and involvement this year. Wishing you a lovely summer, I
look forward to seeing you back for the 2025/6 school year. I will keep you

updated re: class allocation for next year as soon as possible.  
le dea-ghuí, Louise Principal 


